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Scarecrow Festival 

The festival has been arranged to take 
place from Sunday to Monday on 1 -2 May 
Bank Holiday. QR code posters will be used 
for people to access festival forms this year 

with some paper copies available in 
locations around the village 

 

Planning Matters 
Applications and decisions received from Great Yarmouth Borough Council (GYBC) and Broads Authority (BA). 
Applications for comment:  
06/21/1009/LB: The Gables Farm 3 Hemsby Road Martham NR29 4PB, proposed reinstatement of the roof and 
the thatched roof covering to the rear addition of the property. Listed Building. 
Council Decision: No objections 
06/22/0032/PDE: 4 Pyman Close, Martham, NR29 4UR. Application for prior approval - larger home extension - 
single storey rear. 
Council Decision: No objections 
06/22/0028/CU: 2 Daisy Close, Martham, NR29 4PJ. Proposed change of use of 1560 square metres of arable 
farmland to extension of domestic garden adj. to field.  
Council Decision: No objections 
06/22/0014/PU: 28 Hall Road Martham, NR29 4PD. Lawful development certificate - Proposed use: Conversion of 
bungalow attic into two bedrooms and bathroom. Internal staircase.  
Council Decision: No objections 
Decisions received from GYBC: 
06/21/0804/D: Approval of reserved matters for pp. 06/21/0823/F (current application) (Erection of 
dwelling and associated works) - Access, appearance, landscaping, layout & access: 10 Playing Field Lane 
Martham, NR29 4SP. GRANTED  
06/21/0823/F: Variation of Condition 3 of pp. 06/20/0459/O - Changes to approved layout plan 
(Erection of dwelling and associated works) Location: 10 Playing Field Lane Martham, NR29 4SP. GRANTED 
06/21/0897/F: Proposed two storey side extension, including covered area to the south east corner of the rear 
and side extensions (rear extension is Permitted Development): 2 Blenheim Avenue, NR29 4TW. 
GRANTED. 
06/21/0917/D: Application to vary conditions 22, 23 (part) 24 and 25 of pp. 06/17/0358/F - ecology 
Location: Church Farm Martham, Norfolk. GRANTED.  
Further details on all applications can be found here: https://www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk/search-planning-
applications and https://www.broads-authority.gov.uk/planning/application-search 
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Your Parish Councillors 
Ian Bradford - 15 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748358, Email: 
ibradford@martham.gov.uk.  
Terry Watson - 68 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748559, Email: twatson@martham.gov.uk 
Paul Hooper - 1 Repps Road, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748474 Email: phooper@martham.gov.uk.  
Colin Starkings - 19 Thurne Rise, Martham,  
Tel: 01493 748401, Email: 
cstarkings@martham.gov.uk 
Emma Roberts -1 Bowman Close - Tel: 07496344180 
Email: eroberts@martham.gov.uk                         
Bob Huxtable - Applegrove, Moregrove Lane 
Tel: 01493 740882 Email: bhuxtable@martham.gov.uk 
Vick Smith – 2, Manor Farm Barns, Back Road  
Tel: 01493 740448 Email: vsmith@martham.gov.uk   
Adam Sayer - 12 Rollesby Road, Martham  
Tel: 07920 486037 
Lee Pallett - 11 Cromwell Close, Martham 
Tel: 07798724244 
Graham Bye - 2 Hyrn Close, Martham 
Tel: 01493 740132 

Parish Clerk - Community Centre, Playing field Lane, 
Martham.  Email: clerk@martham.gov.uk 
Tel: 07736 917769 

Village Sign Repair 
 

 
 

Repair to the sign is in progress. Due to the 
poor and damp weather conditions the 

fibreglass work has not been able to take 
place as the wood is still damp. 

 
Further work is expected to take place next 

month. 

 

Village Information  

 
Queens jubilee 

Cllr Pallett has agreed to lead on the 
village event working with the Clerk and 
to hold an event on the Green. Further 

details and event plan will be brought to 
the next meeting. 

 

  

 

Annual Litter Pick:  
After six years of organising this event Cllr 
Hooper felt it was appropriate timing for a 
new Cllr to add a fresh pair of eyes. Cllr Bye 
agreed to take over the organisation of the 

annual event with a handover planned 
during the month of April. The date was set 

for Saturday 30 April from 10-12pm. All 
welcome to attend. 
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